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Winter Dewatering and 
Bypass Solutions!

Cold weather conditions can introduce a number of additional challenges to
your pumping project.

These can range from preventing lines freezing, to properly maintaining equipment and 
instrumentation, to having the right operating procedures in place to keep the project 
flowing safely.

Proper design, planning, equipment selection and operational controls are vital to 
executing a safe and successful winter dewatering project.

Canada Pump and Power (CPP) currently has a team of experts in Northern Ontario 
providing dewatering operations in support of mine construction activities. The application 
requires strict adherence to environmental and quality standards. CPP's operations and 
engineering groups are able to respond quickly to changing conditions, review and design 
innovative setups to meet project requirements, and ensure that the documentation and 
reporting requirements are correct down to the last detail.

Your dewatering project doesn't have to wait for warmer weather. Contact our team today 
to discuss your next project today.
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